
DALLAS LOVE FIELD COMPLETES AND OPENS MORE THAN 1100 NEW
PARKING SPACES

(DALLAS, TX) – On June 29, 2002, Dallas Love Field will open more than 1,100 new

covered parking spaces for public use as a part of its 18-month parking garage

construction project.  “The new spaces are covered, they’re close, and they’re

convenient,” said Kenneth Gwyn, Director of Aviation, Dallas Love Field.  Upon

completion of the entire project scheduled to open February 2003, the new four-level

garage will provide more than 4,000 additional parking spaces, increasing parking garage

capacity to more than 7,000 vehicles.

“With the availability of these 1,100-plus additional parking spaces, the City of Dallas is

meeting its goal to improve service to customers at Dallas Love Field,” said Gwyn.

“The new garage will offer a tremendous upgrade in service and convenience to Love

Field travelers, and ultimately it will include a climate-controlled pedestrian concourse

complete with a moving walkway and a public art exhibit.  We’re on budget and on

schedule for the new garage to open as planned.”

The East Parking Lot will remain open with shuttle service to the terminal throughout

construction. Love Field travelers can hear current parking and traffic information 24

hours a day by tuning to 1580 AM radio within three miles of the airport or by calling

214 670-PARK.


